
 

Cairo 26/9/2019 

Dear KG 2 Parents; 

Please be informed that some of the booklets are now available in school. 

You need to receive them on Saturday (28th of September 2019) from 8:30 a.m. till 

1:00 p.m. from the 2nd floor of the Administration Building.Please show the fees 

receipt.  

The booklets you will receive are: 

+ Word Families – Booklet 1 

+ Word Families – Booklet 2  

+ Blends and Digraphs – Booklet 3 

+ Long Vowel Sounds 1 – Booklet 4 

+ Long Vowel Sounds 2 – Booklet 5 

+ I Can Read  

+ Music 

These booklets need to be left at home for the time being and the teachers will 

inform you how they will be used. Please follow the agenda. 

You will also receive:  

+ Discover Booklet  

+ Clementine Book  

These need to be covered with transparent cover with the name and class of your 

child written clearly on it.You will send them back to school on Monday 30th of 

September 2019. 

As for the MATH booklets, they will be kept at home. Students will work on them 

according to the agenda sent weekly. The answers will be uploaded 2 days later. 

We will upload sheets to be printed and brought back to be able to answer in the 

classes with the teacher then kept in their files.  

Please you need to send light bags with your children without wheels as their bags 

(empty) are very heavy. 

Kindergarten Principal                                         College Director 

  Amany Youssef                                                      Hala Toma  


